ADITYA BIRLA

17" April, 2017

BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India Limited

Corporate Relationship Department, The Manager, Listing Department

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Exchange Plaza, 5" Floor

Dalal Street, Plot No. C/1, G-Block

Mumbai — 400 001 Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East)
Mumbai — 400 051

Scrip Code: 500303 Scrip Code- ABIRLANUVO

Dear Sirs,

This has reference to our letter dated 16" March, 2017 intimating you about the
shutdown of Company’s Ammonia / Urea plant at Jagdishpur (U.P.) w.e.f. 17" March,
2017 for the purpose of planned maintenance program for Annual Turn Around.

We would like to inform you that we have restarted our Ammonia / Urea Plants at
Jagdishpur and the Urea production has since been resumed after the said scheduled
planned maintenance. During the plant shut down, we had undertaken various
maintenance jobs.

The above is for your information, records and reference please.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

For Aditya Birla Nuvo Limited,

o al

Ashok Malu
Company Secretary
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